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  Copy of Correspondence available upon request 

 

1. Renewal of Lease at Park Street, Coleraine 

 

Correspondence has been received from Northern Ireland Electricity requesting 

confirmation that Council will grant a renewal of the existing site lease on a standard 

NIE 99 year lease with NIE paying a one off consideration payment along with a 

peppercorn annual rent to be assessed by land and Property Services.  NIE to pay all 

costs including solicitors fees in completing lease. 

 

2. Proposals by the NI Courts and Tribunals Service for the Rationalisation of the 

Courts Estate: Oral Evidence from Representatives of Councils 

 

The Hansard transcript of the Committee for Justice meeting on 2nd July 2015 has 

been published on the Assembly website: http://www.niassembly.gov.uk/Assembly-

Business/Official-Report or members can obtain a copy from Democratic Services. 

 

 

3. Lisburn & Castlereagh Community Planning Conference “From Awareness to 

Commitment” to be held on Wednesday 23rd September 2015  

(Conference Cost FREE) 

This event is aimed at all those involved in community planning including Elected 

Members, Chief Executives, Community Planning Managers, Council Officers, 

statutory and support partners and community and voluntary organisations.  

  

The conference will be in two parts: 

 

The morning session will provide an opportunity to learn from keynote speakers’ 

experience of community planning who will give practical examples of successes, 

pitfalls and how commitment will lead to better outcomes. 

 

The afternoon session will examine in more detail how to turn the priorities for 

Lisburn & Castlereagh into actions and is therefore targeted by our partners and local 

groups. 

 

If you wish to attend or would like more information please contact Democratic 

Services. 

 

 

 

 

 

Causeway Coast & Glens  

Borough Council 
To:      Corporate Policy & Resources Committee               Date:  15th September 2015 

 

Correspondence report 
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4. IRRV Northern Ireland Conference 2015 (Conference Cost £80 plus VAT) 

 

This is a major one day conference from the Institute of Revenues, Rating and 

Valuation and is being run in partnership with NILGA and is kindly sponsored by 

Anderson Anderson & Brown LLP. 

 

This one day conference will discuss the impacts of local government reform and the 

issues facing Northern Ireland’s new local authorities, rates reform and the 

revaluation, managing the Rate Product and the challenges facing Land and Property 

Services over the next five years. 

 

The Conference will take place at Malone House, Belfast on Thursday 1st October 

2015 and will commence at 10am. 

 

If you wish to attend or would like more information please contact Democratic 

Services. 

 


